

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. Senior Counsel 603-724-2135 Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

June 24, 2020

## Via Electronic Mail Only

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DE 20-053; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a

**Liberty Utilities Energy Service Filing** 

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find replacement copies of the Company's June 22, 2020, filing in this matter (the Testimony of John D. Warshaw, with attachments, and the Technical Statement of Adam M. Hall and David B. Simek, with attachments).

The original filing inadvertently left unmarked a piece of confidential information. No changes have been made to the documents. The Company respectfully asks that the attached documents simply replace the originally filed versions.

Pursuant to the Commission's March 17, 2020, directive, no paper copies will be filed.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Michael J. Sheehan

Millen

cc: Service list